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Summer ball programs cancelled in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- After careful deliberation, the Falls City Recreation Board has decided
to cancel all leagues sponsored by Falls City Recreation (Small girls, Cookies, Pee
Wees, Jr. girls, & Traveling 14's) due to a lack of interest in coaching and liability
concerns surrounding the COVID-19 crisis.

 We reached only a quarter of our desired amount of coaches for this upcoming
season making it very difficult for everyone involved to meet the guidelines set
forth by Gov. Ricketts and ensure the safety of our young players, coaches, and
supporters.
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